
                December 9th, 2020 
Dear Gentlemen of the Class of 1967:   
               

What a year!!  Since our last E-letter of July 8th, 2020, most all of 
us likely have continued to be inconvenienced personally and 
impacted economically by the coronavirus as well as uncertainties 
from our still contested elections. Nevertheless, throughout the Fall, 
you should have received numerous communications from the College 
with details about how it has been operating successfully during the 
Fall Semester.  Your Class of 1967 Leadership Team has continued to 
meet virtually, looking ahead toward our 55th reunion in 2022; here are 
some updates that you should find of interest.    
                  We are glad to know that Dhiraj Ananad Ganji ’23 continues 
to be our Class of 1967 Scholarship Fund recipient this academic year. 
Dhiraj completed his studies in the Interdisciplinary Science Program 
(ISP) during his freshman year, and we are pleased to report that he 
was able to return to Trinity for the Fall semester, studying physics, 
calculus, computer science, and Japanese.  If you would like to 
introduce yourself to Dhiraj, please communicate with him 
at dhiraj.ganji@trincoll.edu.  
                  We are working closely with the College to see how the 
Classes of 1965 and 1966 are planning to celebrate their respective 
55th reunions next June.  We want the College to provide us with any 
contingency plans that may need to be evaluated to enable us to have 
a successful 55th reunion in 2022, the dates for which are yet to be 
announced.  

Our new Class Page (see the link inserted below) has been 
developed and designed exclusively for the Class of 1967; you should 
appreciate that our Class Page provides a link to access a College 
directory and classmates by logging into My Trin Net.  Please verify 
your personal information and upload a photo of yourself on your 
listing.  In addition, our Class Page has a class photo gallery, access 
to Class Notes published in the Trinity Reporter, and many other useful 
features to keep connected to classmates, alumni/ae, and the 
College.     

https://www.trincoll.edu/alumniandfamilies/connect/classof1967/
       

As we introduce and refine the Class Page, please continue to 
send your Class Notes for the Trinity Reporter to our Class Secretary, 
Jim O’Connor (oconnor.jim111@gmail.com). 
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           The Class of 1967 Leadership Team again encourages you to 
submit the name(s) of classmates whom you think would be deserving 
of our TRIN-MAN Award at our 55th Reunion.  The Award will recognize 
and honor a classmate for his “significant and meaningful service in 
one or more of the following areas: Trinity college and higher education 
in general, or to his local community, state, or nation.”  Rob Boas 
(rboas@bellsouth.net) is coordinating the TRIN-MAN Award effort; 
please send him your recommendation(s).  

Finally, as we approach the end of 2020, we want to thank the 
members of the Class of 1967 for your ongoing generosity to annual 
giving, the Class of 1967 Scholarship Fund, and those who are 
members of The Elms Society.   We are especially pleased with the 
growth of the Class of 1967 Scholarship Fund. Our Scholarship Fund 
had a market value of $843,375.89 as of June 30, 2020; it provided more 
than $22,000 in financial aid to our scholarship recipient last academic 
year.  The 55th Reunion Leadership Team extends its best wishes 
during this holiday season for your good health, personal safety, and 
financial well-being; please let us have any recommendations or 
suggestions to consider for our 55th Reunion.    
 
Charles Kurz, II     
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